
 

 
 

 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today.  
Miss a service, want to watch a sermon again? Our services are broadcasted 

live on our YouTube Channel (Sibley First Reformed Church).  

 

 

Prelude - Ger Van Diepen 
Welcome & Announcements  

Call To Worship  
Song: “Majesty” #4 

Song: “How Great Thou Art” 
Song: “The Lord is My Shepherd” #444 

Prayer of Confession / Words of Assurance 
**Children and Worship Is On Summer Break** 

Scripture: Ephesians 1:3-14 
Message: Psalm 23: Blessings 

Prayer Concerns 
Congregational Prayer -- Duane Vande Hoef 

Song: “Count Your Blessings” #596  vs 1-3 
Benediction 

Closing: “Count Your Blessings” #596 vs 4 
 



 

 

Sunday, June 11: 
• 9:00 am: Praise and Worship Service This morning we welcome Josh Lucas 

as he continues the Psalm 23 series with “Psalm 23:Blessings” based on 
Ephesians 1:3-14. 

• 10:10 am: Coffee Fellowship 
• 3:00 pm: Young Singles/Young Married Couples Bible Study will meet  
Tuesday, June 13: 
• 8:30 am: Quilters will meet  
Sunday, June 18: 
• 9:00 am: Praise and Worship Service This morning, Troy will continue the 

Psalm 23 series with “Psalm 23:Restored” based on Luke 7:11-17. 
• 10:10 am: Coffee Fellowship 
• 3:00 pm: Young Singles/Young Married Couples Bible Study will meet  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 19: 9:30 am Faith Bible Study 
 3:00 pm Patience Bible Study  
June 23-27: Middle School Remnant Kentucky Retreat 

 
 

Young Singles & Cou-
ples 

Bible Study & 
 Fellowship 

 

3:00 pm 
 

@ The Lucas Farm 
Questions? 

Ask Josh or Hannah 

 
 

         Just in time for Summer!!  
For the past while, Pastor Troy has been 
asking us to reexamine “what we be-
lieve as a church”. To help us get a 
better understanding of our faith and 
the world around us, a generous dona-
tion has been made to our church of 
quick read booklets on topics such as: 

What are the Sacraments? Does Prayer Change Things? Does God Control Eve-
rything? Plus many, many more!! These booklets are free for the taking and 
can be found on the table in the Narthex. When you are finished with any you 
take, please pass them along to someone else who you think would benefit 
from reading them. Have a great summer!!  
 
The Sunday Evening Fellowship Bible Studies are on Summer Break. See you 
in August! 

Book of the Week! 

Catching the Wind by Melanie Dobson 

Genre: Historical Fiction 



 

 

 2023 Summer Sunday Series at the McCallum Museum.  
June 11 from 2-3pm: “Memorials, Mysteries and Memories.” 
Mark Frank will be showing how to find your ancestors by 
using the Find a Grave website. He will also show attendees 

how to add information to the grave listing. If you have  
questions about an ancestor’s gravesite, ask Mark! 
 
Free Food Available: The Food Bank of Iowa mobile pantry will be distributing 
food on Tuesday, June 13 from 4 - 6 p.m. at the Sibley Christian Reformed 
Church. Please bring your own boxes or bags.  Also, if you are picking up food 
for another household, you will need a signed note from them including the 
name, address, and number of people in the household  
 
The monthly Fishes & Loaves meal will be held in the Sibley First Presbyterian 
Church fellowship hall  on Saturday, June 17, at 6 p.m., serving brats, chips, 
salads, and strawberry desserts.  All are welcome. There is no charge or 
freewill offering.  
 
Show your patriotism and TAKE YOURSELF OUT TO LUNCH on Wednesday, 
JUNE 21 AND 28 at the Burger Barn, south end of Sibley Super Foods Parking 
Lot.  You will be supporting the Ashton American Legion Auxiliary.  

OMELET BRUNCH 

HELP NEEDED:  

 
If you are willing to donate or 
sponsor ingredients for this 

year’s Omelet Brunch or volun-
teer your time to help at the 

event, please contact  
the ATLAS office at 754-4311 

or just stop in to sign-up.  
Thank you! 

 
 

 

Scripture: Ephesians 1:3-14 
Message: Psalm 23: Blessings 



 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Pastor Troy Van Beek or your  
District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the church office or Jamie’s 
cell if you would like a prayer chain started.   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permis-
sion to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, please con-
tact the office.  
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Anita Ernst, Trudy Dykstra, Larry and Alfreda Ver-

doorn, Ethel Jurgens, Margaret Calsbeek, and Geneva Wissink  
• Our nursing home residents: Kay Janssen, Donna Sterler and Marlys Brink 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-

Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenClay, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es 

• All those who have lost loved ones. 
• Our Church as we seek God’s will with our future decisions 
• Our Country and its Leaders. 
Pray For: 
• All those who have had illnesses and surgeries and/or deal with health 

issues.  
• Ken Tjaden underwent surgery this past Friday at the Avera hospital in 

Sioux Falls to remove a mass from one of his kidneys. Pray for healing for 
him. 

• Phyllis Vander Linden remains a patient in the hospital in Sioux Falls. Pray 
for healing for Phyllis. 

• Mandie Sprock, daughter of Randy Van De Berg, has received news that 
her cancer has returned. She is currently undergoing many tests to see 
what treatment options are available for her. Please pray for answers and 
healing for her. 

I wish to thank the Congregation for the sympathy extended to me through 
the many cards, prayers and words of encouragement given in memory of my 
brother. Romans 14:7,8 

~~Marlin Roelfs 
 

 
 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

 
Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  

sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 
712-754-2783 

Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 
 

***Announcements are due by Wed. noon.  
***Bulletins are available by the sanctuary doors 

no earlier than Thursday at 2:00pm 

Offerings taken on June 4: General-$5,960.73; Benevolent-$15; Building-$0; 
The Banquet-$1,115; Radiate Haiti-$420. 
Special Offering for June is for The Banquet 
Attendance Last Sunday: 174 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
VBS Offering for the Week: Children’s Hunger Fund-$1275.74 which equals 
5030 meals for hungry youth around the world. 

 This Week: June 11 Next Week: June 18 

Greeters: E:  John and Kim McDougall 
C:  Leona Meendering 
W: Nick and Maria Mans/family 

E:  Dick and Marcia Oldenkamp 
C:  Lyle Peelen 
W: Junior and Imogene Rasmussen 

Nursery: Megan Travaille and Heidi Sayler Ashley Heronimus and Jenny Weg 

C&W Leader On Summer Break On Summer Break 

Library: Jeannette Juffer Jan Juffer 

Coffee: Larry and Rhonda Riebeling Ted and Eileen Schutte 

 

Pastor Troy Van Beek  
Transitional Pastor 

revtvanbeek@gmail.com 
 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com   

 

Faith In Action for June 
Shut-ins/Nursing Home  

Residents 
Make it a point to send a card, 

 visit or make them feel special in 

some way.  


